
Feedback Request After Sports Award 

Banquet 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for attending our Sports Award Banquet on 

[Date]. Your presence made the evening special for our athletes and their families. 

We are committed to continuously improving our events and would greatly appreciate your 

feedback. Your insights will help us enhance our future banquets. Please take a moment to share 

your thoughts on the following: 

• Event organization and scheduling. 

• Food and entertainment quality. 

• Athlete recognition and award presentation. 

• Overall atmosphere and experience. 

• Any suggestions for improvement. 

We value your opinion and thank you for helping us make our events even better. Please reply to 

this email or contact us at [Phone Number] with your feedback by [Feedback Deadline]. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our celebration! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


